
 
 

VOTER REGISTRATION BOOK CLOSING 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

PRIMARY ELECTION 
 
 

The voter registration books will close Monday, July 26, 2010. You must be 
registered to vote in order to cast a ballot in the Primary Election to be held on 
August 24, 2010.   Voter registration applications will be accepted at the 
supervisor of elections office from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. at 1417-1 S. Orange 
Avenue, Green Cove Springs, FL 32043.   
 
Applications are available at the Office of the Supervisor of Elections, all public 
libraries, and many governmental agencies, Department of Highway Safety and 
Motor Vehicles, Armed Forces recruiting agencies, and qualified educational 
institutions. Applications may also be obtained from the Clay County Supervisor 
of Elections website http://www.ClayElections.com which must be printed, 
signed and post marked by July 26, 2010.  Any voter registration applications 
postmarked or received after July 26, 2010 will be held for processing until after 
the August 24, 2010 Primary Election. 
 


